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The location that you have chosen for the Preliminary Meeting at Double Tree Hilton, Brayford Wharf North, Lincoln LN1
1YW is not very convenient for the people who are affected by this solar farm development. Car parking charges are also
exorbitant. A better location would have been within the West Lindsey District Council area, such as in Gainsborough or
the Lincolnshire showground. Please take this into consideration for any future meetings.

The format of the files that you have used and also the developers submissions are in an uncopiable pdf format. Please
provide all future submissions by both parties in native excel or word format so that the people affected can copy and
analyse the data and information contained within the submissions.



